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Email: callto@action4canada.com 

Dear Small Business Owner 

These are unprecedented times. The government’s extreme and unlawful measures in response to COVID-19 and 
their out-of-control spending are destroying our businesses, our communities, and our economy. Many small 
businesses have been forced to close or are on the brink of closing. Furthermore, the escalating national debt is 
putting the future of our children and grandchildren at risk.

The measures are in violation of the Constitution and nearly every section of the Charter of  Rights and 
Freedoms. Canadians have “guaranteed” rights. Such as Section 7 of the Charter and 1(a) of the Bill of Rights;

“the right to life, liberty and security of the person and the right not to be deprived thereof except 
in accordance with the principles of fundamental justice.”

It's time to stand and defend our Rights.

The government’s response to Covid-19 is having adverse consequences, including: 

• Small businesses are being targeted in favour of large corporations. 
• Businesses are being forced to comply with mandates that violate our Charter rights and freedoms. 
• Lifesaving surgeries and other treatments have been deemed “non-essential”.
• Our elderly are suffering extreme isolation, psychological abuse, and neglect. They are dying alone and 

denied the comfort of loved ones by their side. 
• Anxiety, depression, drug and alcohol abuse, domestic violence and suicide have increased dramatically. 
• Many families are on the brink of losing their homes.
• Millions of Canadians have lost their jobs or businesses. 
• Travel bans violate the freedom of movement and affect your ability to conduct business. 
• Restrictions also violate your right to assemble in support of your faith.

A constitutional challenge is the only way forward. 

Action4Canada has retained the services of Rocco Galati, a top constitutional lawyer, to take legal action against 
the government's extreme COVID-19 measures and in defence of our guaranteed Charter of Rights & Freedoms. 

We are writing to you because legal action is expensive! We are a not-for-profit organization whose purpose is 
to protect and preserve a free and prosperous Canada. We are seeking help from generous donors who value their 
rights and freedoms and who see that more of the same will destroy our businesses, our families, and our 
communities. 

There are several ways to donate: 

action4canada.com/donate                                              Cheque: Payable to Action4Canada Inc. 
E-transfer: legalaction@action4canada.com                    Mail to Action4Canada, address above. 

Now is the time to act! We welcome the opportunity to further discuss this urgent matter with you.
 Please email: callto@action4canada.com. 

God Keep Our Land Glorious and Free 
ACTION4CANADA.com 

Disclaimer: This information is for educational purposes and is not intended as legal or medical advice. 


